Kewvin Dunn
L.ogan Lockers
Ll Sosiy by

L.ogan, kKansas 67646

Dear Mr. unn:

Thank you for youwr donation of beef for the Nicodemus Historical
Society’'s Second Annual Bar—-B-Q. We appreciate your donation and

will be printing a thank you ad in our July issue of the
Micodemus - News Heview.

We encourage youw, yvour family, and friends to attend this annual
event held this vyvear on Saturday, July 28th. 1t willi bDe

inconjunction with the Nicodemus' 114th Emancipation Celebration

held July Z7=2L9thq e are anticipating a record crowd.

Thank youw again.

Sincerely,




